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Dear Ricardo,

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you, on behalf of the Stability Pact for 
your  substantial  contribution to  making the Enterprise Development  Workshop in 
Istanbul  a  great  success.  We  very  much  appreciated  your  assistance  in  the 
preparation and co-ordination of the workshop, as well as your role in facilitating a 
lively and fruitful discussion during the sessions. 

We are also very pleased with the final Proceedings Report, which gives a good 
overview of the event. The recommendations on themes to be further explored will 
certainly  be  taken  into  consideration  for  future  workshops  under  the  enterprise 
development and employment generation theme. The report has meanwhile been 
widely circulated, and can also be found on the Stability Pact website, together with 
all other information regarding the event.    

We very much enjoyed working with you and look forward to collaborating with 
you again in the future. 

 With best wishes,  

             Mary O’Mahony
             Senior Economic Advisor
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